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Virgin Media Business 
FAO XXX 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear XXXX, 
 
Provision of Telephony Support and Maintenance- PS/16/70 
 
Acceptance of variation to the above contract. 
 
Further to our discussion with Virgin Media Business and your recent quotations 23rd 
December 2020 I am now writing to formally accept your quotation for £5,028,000.00 
and to extend the duration of the contract until 31st May 2022.  

 

• A 12 month contract variation extension of PS/16/70 with Virgin Media 
Business (VMB) variation value £XXXX excluding VAT 

 

• “Make Add Change Delete” (MACD’s) value £XXXX exc. VAT 
 

• Transition T&M workshop value £XXXX exc. VAT (to be further finalised). 
 
Combined value of all elements is £5,028,000.00 
 

Following the recent Standstill period, we are now in a position to extend this contract 
for a further 12months. This letter and your quotation constitutes a binding contract 
between yourselves and the Department for Transport and will be subject to the same 
Terms and Conditions of the current arrangement including any amendments as 
Contract No PS/16/70.  
 
Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter by signing in the allocated space below 
and returning to me at the above address. In the meantime, can you ensure that the 
Agency receives a Contract Change Notice for both parties to sign along with the 
Statement of Work. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Commercial Directorate 

DVLA 
Longview Road 
Morriston  
Swansea SA6 7JL 

Phone: XXXXX 

www.gov.uk/browse/driving 

@dvlagovuk 

Your ref:  

Our ref: PS/16/70 

Date: 10th March 2021 

 
XXXX 
 

Commercial Directorate 

 
   

 

Accepted for and on behalf of Virgin Media 
Business by:- 
 
Signature: _____________________ 
   
Name:  _____________________  
   
Capacity: _____________________   
 
Date:  _____________________  
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On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 

 
 
 

XXXX@dvla.gov.uk  


